MUA5136/ DR. DAVID KENDALL DIRECTOR, ISU SS 99 August 1999

RE: INVITATION

Dear David,

Thank you for your letters. The pleasure and honor of giving the short intervention in Radiation Biology was really mine.

I am afraid I will not be able to accept your kind invitation for the 26th as I will be in Manila during that day. There will be a two-day UNESCO Meeting on ASEAN Virtual Engineering University and then proceed to Salzburg on the 28th. I will be representing AUAP and SUT in both meetings. I will be leaving SUT in the evening of the 25th and will be back in the morning of the 3rd from Salzburg. I hope to be able to participate in the ISU Closing Ceremony. Sorry I will miss the presentation of the Disaster Management Project.

I hope you will still enjoy the remaining days of your stay at SUT. I know how busy you will be during those days.

With best regards.

Sincerely,

(Prof.Dr.Ruben C Umaly) Director,CIA



excellence in space education for a changing world

Dr. Ruben Umaly Director, Centre for International Affair Suranaree University of Technology 111 University Avenue Muang District 30000 Nakhon Ratchasima

August 16, 1999

Dear Dr. Umaly,

Thank you for your participation in the 1999 Summer Session Program. The efforts you made in preparing for the presentation of your Specialized Lecture to the students are greatly appreciated. Your knowledge and expertise were of tremendous benefit to the students and will be a long lasting resource to them in their careers in the international space sector.

Thank you again for contributing to the success of the 1999 Summer Session Program and towards helping ISU achieve its goal of excellence in space education.

Sincerely,

David Kendall

Director, 1999 Summer Session Program

CIA Director
for your kind information,
please

Center for International Affairs Suranaree University of Technology Nakhon Ratchasima 30000 Thailand

20 July 1999

- Dhirawit 20 July 99

Dear Dr. David Kendall(ISU Director),

May I inform you that Suranaree University of Technology, in cooperation with the Ministry of Science, Technology, and Environment of Thailand, is organising a National Science Week from 16-18 August, 1999, and ISU will be one of the main themes of the science exhibitions.

I would, therefore, like to ask for your help with the information and materials on ISU to be displayed at ISU Booth, Surapat 2 Building, during the aforementioned period. As I discussed with Ken earlier, he offered to set up the booth with the ISU flag and publications. On our part, we also plan to feature some movies on space exploration. We have no videos on the topic at all. I would greatly appreciate if you could kindly provide some videos on the theme of space exploration. We will return the videos to you right after the exhibitions.

In addition, I heard from Dr. Prapan, our instructor now joining ISU session as student, that there is a possibility of acquiring the Moon Rock for display at the exhibition. I wonder whether that is still possible. Another question is: Will there be any astronaut on ISU visit during 16-18 August, when the exhibition is taking place. If yes, that would be great. We will expect them to visit ISU Booth for a few minutes if he can spare the time.

We will do our best to make ISU Exhibition as impressive and informative as possible. Thank you very much for your kind consideration of our request.

Sincerely,

The Yawk (Dhirawit Pinyonatthagarn, Ph.D.)

Deputy Director

Center for International Affairs

Suranaree University of Technology

and

Chairman of the Committee on ISU Exhibition National Science Week, 16-18 August 1999

Phone: 224145 Fax: 224140

E-mail: dhirawit@ccs.sut.ac.th

cc: Ken Davidian, Assistant Director, ISU

20/1/91